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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu 

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 3 

August 
16th  Passions & Pathways 

Careers Roadshow Yr 5/6 

19th-

23rd 

Book Week 

 

19th Cluster Performing arts 

Finance Meeting 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting 

7pm 

21st  Book Week Parade 9am 

PFA Meeting 3.30pm 

23rd PFA Bakery Lunch Day 

26th  Curriculum Day 

28th Father’s Day Stall 

Cricket Clinics 

29th  MEC Excursion Year 6 

30th First Step into Prep 

Session 8.50am – 

12noon 

September 

5th  Literacy & Numeracy Fun 

Family Afternoon  

6th  Step into Prep 8.50am – 

12noon 

9th – 

11th  

Year 5/6 Doxa City Camp 

13th  Step into Prep 8.50am – 

12noon 

16th  Division Athletics 

Please note that an up to date 

calendar is available on COMPASS  

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 25 Date: 15/08/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school this week 
 

MDPSSA ATHLETICS  

Congratulations to our students – Elliott, Jack J, Charlie L-B, Dean, Jordan, Aurora, Alanah, 

Taylah and Anders who represented our Cluster schools at the MDPSSA athletics. We 

have 4 students who will now go onto the next stage in Bendigo on the 16th of 

September.  

BOOK WEEK  

 

 

 

 

PERFORMING ARTS DAY 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAFFING  

Mrs Lovel is on long service leave from Monday 12th – Tuesday 20th August. During this 

time Mr Hutchins will be acting principal. Mrs Scholes will be in the year 1/2 classroom.  

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Resilience 
Determination – Not giving up after the first 

go 

 

Book week is next week on Tuesday 20th, Wednesday 21st 

and Thursday 22nd August. The Book Fair will be open after 

school on each of these days. We can accept both cash and 

EFTpos payments. Our Dress up Parade will be Wednesday 

21st at 9am (you DO NOT have to purchase expensive 

costumes, if you need assistance let us know).  

 

 

The Dunolly Cluster will be involved in a fantastic 

day of arts activities on Monday 19th August 

including circus skills, hip hop dancing, drumming 

and harmonica workshops. Each student will receive 

a free harmonica and booklet. A huge thank you to 

the Dunolly RTC for a generous donation towards 

the day. A circus skills demonstration will be in the 

town hall from 2pm in the afternoon and community 

members are welcome. 
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Last Week’s Stars of the Week 

 

    

 

 

STUDENTS OF 

THE WEEK 

Prep – Kobi Frahn 

Grade 1/2 – Ava Ley 

Grade 3/4 – Tylan Waddington 

Grade 5/6 – Jaydah May 

Principals – Savannah Romeo 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance Meeting – Monday August 19th 

at 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting – Monday 

August 19th at 7pm. 

 

 

We are a child safe school; committed 
to the safety and wellbeing of all 

children and young people. We have 
zero tolerance of child abuse. 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

 

The new child safe standards apply to 

school staff (including any volunteers 

and contractors), visitors and 

students’ family members. 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


 

 

 

The Smile Squad free school dental program is coming to 

our school 

The Smile Squad team from Maryborough District Health Service are coming to our school at the 
end of August. 
Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 
This means ALL students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at 
school. 

Please note that due to staffing issues the date for the Smile Squad to visit our school is 
changing. We will update you as soon as we know. The good news is that we can still 
accept any late consent forms. If you haven’t signed up yet online or by returning the 

paper consent form you can still do so.  
 

Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic OR use the QR code 

Charly’s 

Toasty 

Tuesdays!!! 

Free 
First Lunch in the Multi- Purpose 

room  

Tuesday August 20th   – Years 3 – 6    

 

 

 

2024 Parent / Caregiver / Guardian 

Opinion Survey 

Our school is conducting the annual Parent / Caregiver / 

Guardian Opinion Survey and is seeking your feedback. 

The survey, offered by the Department of Education, is 

designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding 

of families’ perceptions of school climate, student 

behavior, and student engagement. 

We sent out an invitation to complete the survey via 

Compass on Monday July 29th. Please contact us if you 

have any trouble accessing the survey. 

The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey will 

remain open online until Friday 30 August 2024. 

Your opinions are important to us and will contribute 

to identifying areas for improvement and professional 

development needs in the school, to target school 

planning and improvement strategies. 

The survey is being conducted online and only takes 20 

minutes to complete. It can be completed on any 

internet enabled device (desktop computer, laptop, 

tablet or smartphone) and is compatible with most 

browsers. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C02%7Cdunolly.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C23f8e672b5f94f6d8ccc08dc794210c1%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638518571874015554%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y93QjQEjjuLdUDK36xqb42yljxSPMqvCpKQxWlJLs3Y%3D&reserved=0


 

 

   



  

Next Meeting – Wednesday August 21st at 3.30pm (in the Art/Science room) – all welcome 

Bakery Day - Friday August 23rd  

Orders need to be placed in the classroom baskets by 9am on Wednesday August 21st  

(Please note no late orders will be taken) 

Menu  

Steak Pie - $5.00 

Sausage Roll - $4.00 

Party Pie - $2.50 

Ham & Salad Roll - $6.00 

Cheese & Bacon Roll - $2.50 

 

Father’s Day/Special Person Stall  

Wednesday August 28th  

We will have a variety of gifts available for students to purchase. 

Nothing over $5.00 

If you would like your child to buy something special please send them to school on the day with 

their money in a named envelope/clip bag. 

All gifts will be wrapped ready to give on Father’s Day. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


